
 
 

 
 

Filming Restrictions 
 
Exhibitors are not permitted to film in the exhibits portion of the Posters, Exhibits, and Food Room. If 

you are interested in filming at the Symposium, you must reserve ancillary space and conduct any 

filming within that space. Learn more about reserving ancillary space.    

Exhibitors are permitted to film within their exhibitor meeting rooms. 

Only official media outlets can use the designated filming locations at the Symposium venue.    

 
 

Questions?   Contact Eileen McGill, Exhibits Operations Manager 

  

 

        

 

 

800-564-4220 (within the U.S.) or 703-631-6200      guexhibits@spargoinc.com  

https://conferences.asco.org/gu/host-event
mailto:guexhibits@spargoinc.com

